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Notice and Directions to the 2019 Annual Meeting of Stockholders 
of Camping World Holdings, Inc. 

 
 

Camping World Holdings, Inc. will hold their 2019 Annual Meeting of Stockholders at 1:00 p.m. Central 
Time, on Wednesday, May 15th, 2019, at the Four Seasons Hotel Chicago, 120 East Delaware Place, 
Chicago, IL 60611.  
 
You may attend the Annual Meeting only if you are a Camping World stockholder who is entitled to vote 
at the Annual Meeting, or if you hold a valid proxy for the Annual Meeting.  
 
If you plan to attend the Annual Meeting, you must RSVP by calling 1-847-229-6431 and leaving a 
message no later than 5:00 p.m. Central Time on May 10, 2019 to have your name placed on the 
attendance list. In order to be admitted into the Annual Meeting, your name must appear on the 
attendance list and you must present government-issued photo identification (such as a driver’s 
license).  
 
If your bank or broker holds your shares in street name, you will also be required to present proof of 
beneficial ownership of our Common Stock on the Record Date, such as the Internet Notice you 
received from your bank or broker, or a bank or brokerage statement or a letter from your bank or 
broker showing that you owned shares of our Common Stock at the close of business on the Record 
Date of March 22, 2019.  
 
Directions to the Annual Meeting at the Four Seasons Hotel Chicago are as follows: 
 
From the North 
I-94 East to Ohio Street East (exit 50B) to State Street North to Delaware Place East to the Four 
Seasons Hotel Chicago at 120 E. Delaware Place 
 
From the South 
I-94 West to Ohio Street East (exit 50B) to State Street North to Delaware Place East to the Four 
Seasons Hotel Chicago at 120 E. Delaware Place 
 
From the West 
I-290 East to I-90/94 West to Ohio Street East (exit 50B) to State Street North to Delaware Place East 
to the Four Seasons Hotel Chicago at 120 E. Delaware Place 


